
John Moran

P.O. Box 8181

Glen Ridge, NJ 07028-8181

 

 

October 12, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

Â Please approve this merger... it will only enhance the CHOICES of

radio/TV viewers...... Everyone vowed NEVER to pay for TV 30 and 40 years

ago..... why should they..... it was free..... Then came the birth of

Cable TV.... The same "birth", or re-birth is happening to satelite

radio.... please do not stop this gift to the people.... Satelite TV was a

gift.... in that it opened up our world of possibilities, in a changing

world.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

John Moran

 


